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To whom it may concern: 

 

Tashkent State University of Law (TSUL), located in Tashkent, Uzbekistan, certifies 

through this document that Thomas Johann Hoeren has been selected to participate 

in the Central Asian Legal Research (CALR) Fellowship. 

 

The CALR Fellowship will be carried out online from October, 2022 to July 2023 and 

take place in person in August, 2023. We hope that The CALR Fellowship will be an 

enriching experience and will serve the academic professional and personal growth 

of all its participants. We are certain that this program will create lasting ties between 

TSUL and all the participants. 

 
Bakhshillo Khodjaev 

Deputy Rector for Research and Innovation, 

Tashkent State University of Law 


